


was a great amenity the 1-2 years it was available many years ago. 
 
With the proposed bike path the park can be accessed easily and utilized by many. 
It would be nice to see young families and the general community in our park. 
Throughout the year, with hockey games and baseball games, the siblings of the players would
have a nice place to retreat. 
 
Please consider adding these amenities to the Sports Village Park in your budget review for
2022. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards,
Laura Rinaldo
SMRPA President 
--
Regards, 
Laura Rinaldo
SMRPA, President


